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Glenn Harmon <gharmon@portlandmaine.gov>

638 Congress Street 

Matthew McQuaid <matthew.mcquaid@smartlinkllc.com> Mon, Oct 30, 2017 at 12:21 PM
To: Glenn Harmon <gharmon@portlandmaine.gov>

The new antennas are heavier but the exis�ng pipe mount have plenty of capacity to support the new antennas.  The
new antennas are approximately the same size as the one that are remaining 96”.  The mounts that were put in were
for the larger antennas.  Hope this helps.

Thanks

 

 

Matt McQuaid| Real Estate Manager

Smartlink

(m) 508-560-3718

Matthew.McQuaid@smartlinkllc.com

 

Like Us on Facebook

Follow Us on Twitter

Connect with Us on LinkedIn

 

Proud Sponsor of the Chesapeake Bayhawks, 5-Time Major League Lacrosse Champions! www.thebayhawks.com

 

This electronic mail (including any attachments) may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from disclosure
to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic email or its contents (including any attachments) by
persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by reply
email that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message (including any attachments) in its entirety. Thank you.

 

From: Glenn Harmon [mailto:gharmon@portlandmaine.gov]  
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 12:00 PM 
To: Matthew McQuaid 
Subject: Re: 638 Congress Street
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